MEMORANDUM ATTACHMENT 6

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Parks and Recreation Commission ' P /71.
Pam Hemminger, Chair wiw #~

SUBJECT:  Review of Draft Bicycle and Pedestrian Corridor Study for Old Durham - Chapel Hill
Road

DATE: August 18, 2005

The Commission voted unanimously (7-0) to recommend adoption of the plan with one addition. The
Commission believes a direct connection should be made from the northeast corner of Highway 15-501
and Sage Road, directly to Dobbins Road. This connection would increase the connectivity of the overall
project and allow pedestrians and bicyclists to avoid the Dobbins Road/Sage Road intersection. The
Commission noted that eventually the project would provide some degree of connectivity to the future
Dry Creek Trail project. :



